
December 14, 1984 
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Thank you for bringing this matter to our attention and for having 
afforded us this opportunity to be of service to you. 

JAS :tpp 

~. 

Sincerely, 

I• ·- r -/7, ,-;,.·{. c 
-~t ,. V'-

~ •• Stekl, Supervisor 
Product Service 

~-. If Mr. Murray caatacta you. pl•••• in9t.all a new-atyl• 
M/700 trig9er aaHdJly on tbia rill• &lld bill llMliNJtoa 
•• a warranty repair. 

Thank you, 
.Jim Stekl 

PPS 03566 


